
 

 

The Old Mill Veterinary Practice acknowledges that for the purpose of the provision of veterinary 

services and for the purpose of the existence of professional relationships, data from data subjects 

must be collected , used and stored in accordance with the Data Protection ACT 1998 and the 

current EU legislation update; GDPR 2018.  

If you wish to raise concern regarding the collection, use or storage of your data please submit your 

query in writing to Practice Manager, Mrs AnneMarie Macleod, Old Mill Veterinary Practice, 

Sandwick Road, Stornoway, Isle-Of-Lewis, HS1 2SL. 
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